LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2016
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Tommy Hutchinson, Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, David Smith & Simon Thornton (EIA) 
APOLOGIES

Jeanette Evans, David Higham & Samantha Mellor.

MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Shelving on the wheelchair tribunes is still in hand.

· It was noted that some of the driers in the disabled toilets in the main stand have been raised the remaining units will be completed soon.
TICKETING UPDATE
· Following a change in strategy there are now 2 general sales for wheelchair tickets.

· There was a very good response to the recent Member’s sale with all tickets being sold out for the 2nd half of the season.

· The Accessibility page on the website will be continually updated with any returned tickets being available.

· It was suggested, that any ticket sale information for disabled tickets should be on the main page of the Club website, as is the case with non-disabled ticket information.

· It has now been announced that the EFL Cup semi-final dates with Southampton are to take place on the 11th and 25th January with the second leg being at Anfield.

· Parking is still an issue for concern and this is being reviewed continuously and any change in procedure will be announced as and when. 
EIA UPDATE
· The committee congratulated Simon on the recent birth of his daughter Sophie.

· The Club continues to explore how it will improve its facilities further in line with the recommendations laid out in the Accessible Stadia Guide.
· Liverpool FC is now a Disability Confident club which replaces the old 2 ticks system.

· Jeanette Evans and Samantha Mellor are to liaise with the EIA regarding LPF’s Week of Action which is due to take place in April.

MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 192 members for 2016/17. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· Final arrangements for the Christmas dinner on the 8th December were discussed in length.
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· No further update at this moment.
 AOB
· None.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 6th January 2017. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

